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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1531 declares the 19th of June of each year as Juneteenth National Freedom Day and requires 

it to be recognized as a formal state holiday. There is no direct fiscal impact. However, the 

average cost of payroll per day is $9,942,808.16. It can be calculated that this would be the 

estimated loss of production for the state by adding an extra holiday per year. 

 

FY’25 Impact: No direct impact 

 

Full Year Impact: No direct impact one 
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